Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Brian D. Amsbary <brian@rodaboughlaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 07, 2015 3:41 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Submission of public comment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Ms. Ozbolt — I just left you a voicemail and am following up here. | plan on submitting comments concerning CU-14-00006
and SD-14-00003 tomorrow and would like to know the means by which I can make the submission: email, fax, in person,
etc. Please respond via email or to my cell phone below at your earliest convenience.

Best regards,

Brian D. Amsbary | Of Counsel

Law Office of Samuel A. Rodabough PLLC

10900 NE 4th Street, Suite 2300 | Bellevue, WA 98004
cell: 206.790.3896 | brian@rodaboughlaw.com

NOTICE: This communication may contain privileged or other confidential information. If you have received it in error, please
advise the sender by reply email and immediately delete the message and any attachments without copying or disclosing the
contents. Thank you.



